
News story: The Insolvency Service
newsletter: Spring 2018

The Spring 2018 edition of our quarterly stakeholder newsletter is now
available.

The newsletter explains what we are doing to strengthen the insolvency
regime, improve our services and provides updates on important developments.

You can also:

subscribe to future editions of the newsletter (distributed by email)
view previous editions of the newsletter

http://www.government-world.com/news-story-the-insolvency-service-newsletter-spring-2018/
http://www.government-world.com/news-story-the-insolvency-service-newsletter-spring-2018/
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKIS/bulletins/1f24775
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKIS/subscriber/new
https://www.gov.uk/government/collections/the-insolvency-service-newsletter

